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All residents of Utah County are welcome to attend an open House, where county

departments will share insights on the services they provide. This will offer a transparent

look at how tax dollars are used and the community services they provide.

Join Us! Thursday, September 26 between 6:00 and 8:00 pm.
Utah County Health and Justice Building @ 151 S University Ave in Provo
Rooms 1600 (1st floor) and 2500 (2nd floor). Look for the signs!
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